
 

Coatzacoalcos API, sets its position on the 
accident where a worker died at its facilities 

 

Coatzacoalcos, Ver. March 1, 2021 
 
This morning, Mr. Gerardo Velázquez García, a worker of MAPI Servicios del Istmo, 
SA de CV, for the assignee company CEMEX, SA de CV, located within the 
Coatzacoalcos Port Area, carried out maneuvers in the trailer parking lot and in 
doing so layed down a CEMEX full flat unit, loaded with 26 tons of cement packed in 
pallets. 

 
While carrying out the activity, it is presumed that the unit made an unplanned 
movement with the worker on board, who was on the canvas that he was 
preparing, being entangled by the wheel pulling it with everything and the 
worker causing fatal injuries. The above, in accordance with the information 
collected  insitum. 

 
The Comprehensive Port Administration of Coatzacoalcos, SA de CV, and its Port 
Community, lament with deep sadness the loss. In turn, it extends its condolences to 
family and friends, wishing them prompt resignation. 

 
At the time of this communication, it is unknown with certainty how the events occurred, 
since the transferee company and the corresponding authorities        are carrying out the 
necessary proceedings. 


